
 

 

 

Mr Elhasbaoui  

Meet the Head of Year 7   
 

My 3 tops tips for starting secondary school… 

Where to find me: 

 

Contact me: 

 

Hello Year 7!  I am originally from Morocco, but have lived and worked in the UK since 1994. I 

have been a teacher for the past 22 years and worked as a head of year for 15 years. I teach 

English, French, Drama and RPE (Religion Philosophy and Ethics). I am looking forward to 

meeting you on our transition day in July and welcoming you as our new Year7 group in 

September. There are so many exciting things in store for you at CBA, so be prepared to learn, 

achieve, meet new people, have fun and grow as an individual with us. I will do everything 

possible to support your journey at CBA and make it a pleasant experience.  

 

Likes:   

Dislikes:   

Favourite Colour:   
 
Hobby:  

 

 
My hero:  

 

 
Favourite Food:  

 

 
Favourite Band:   

 

 
Fun fact:  
 

 

 

1. Ask if you are not sure of anything. Everyone is willing to help. 

2. Make new friends but do not forget your old friends from primary. 

3. Help others who might feel more nervous than you.  

You will find me in the head of year office at the 

entrance of the school or in the PNS faculty office.  

If you have any questions please contact me 

on the e-mail address below: 

Yassine.elhasbaoui@Corbybusinessacademy.org 

 

 

Debating, cooking, family travel 

Dishonesty and bullying 

Purple/Pink 

 Writing poetry, Cycling & DIY 

Mohamed Ali, My mum. 

Moroccan Tajine/Fish and chips 

Pink Floyd 

I dream in English, French and Arabic 


